
Thank you for riding Stagecoach!
802-728-3773

www.stagecoach-rides.org
info@trivalleytransit.org

Dear Riders,
In an effort to improve rider comfort on the River Route Commuter, Stagecoach is borrowing a 28 passenger bus 
from our our fellow Tri-Valley Transit, Inc. division member Addison County Transit Resources (ACTR). This 
28 passenger bus will be used on the final run of the morning River Route.
The ACTR buses have a blue, green and white color scheme with the ACTR logo on the side. The electronic sign 
will read “River Route” and Stagecoach placards will be displayed in windows. A photo of the ACTR bus and the 
ACTR logo are below for your reference.
Please know that the Stagecoach staff is working to develop options to best suit our riders schedules and comfort 
on the River Route. If you have any suggestions, please feel free to talk to our drivers or contact us through any of 
the contact information below.

Thank you for making the Stagecoach River Route Commuter such a success!


